
 

 

 

 

 

 

St John of God Health Care 

Visual Arts Scholarship 

 

 

In partnership with the Catholic Arts Office, St John of God Health Care 

(“SJGHC”) is pleased to provide a $750 scholarship to enable a visual 

arts student to pursue their talent.  

 

SJGHC is committed to promoting participation in the arts because of the 

many health benefits it brings to individuals and communities. 

 

Nominations for the Scholarship are open to students in Year 11 who 

have demonstrated excellence in visual arts, demonstrated a continued 

commitment to being involved in the visual arts in the future and have 

entered the 2024 Secondary Angelico Exhibition.  

 

Entries close Friday 19 July. 

 

Further information regarding the nomination process will be forwarded to 

Principals in Term 2.   


